
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, January 28, 2025 2:12 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/28/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00527-2025 

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Protesting the application for water Doc# 20240011 

Please, add to docket 20240011. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 11:38 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Protesting the application for water Doc# 20240011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffi n-Greaux 

-----Original Message-----
From: Doris Hjerling <dfish1534@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 1:17 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protesting the application for water Doc# 20240011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

An approval should not be issued for a water plant. The water plant is not needed. An additional 3000 homes would be 
detrimental to our communities. The increase in traffic and the additional costs to our communities to provide money 
and resources for those residents would be devastating. 

Sincerely 
Doris HJERLING 
St John's county home owner 

Sent from my iPad 
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